

Tel: 020 8270 4242 Fax: 020 8595 4024

Email: office@allsaintsschool.co.uk www.allsaintsschool.co.uk

Head Teacher:

Clare Cantle. BSc (Hons). MA(ed)

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we come to the end of our first term of this academic year and prepare for the Christmas season, I am delighted to share with you our Christmas newsletter.

As ever life has been busy at All Saints and we have achieved academic success in competitions but also on the sporting field.

Christmas is always a time of reflection, preparation and celebration. In School we have reflected on the needs of those less fortunate and have raised £1,000 for a Congolese orphanage run by the of the Oblates of the Assumption Order, prepared Operation Christmas Child boxes, Sixth Formers prepared food hampers for the local St. Vincent de Paul work in local Parishes.

And staff have made a 'Giving Tree' to collect charitable donations instead of sending Christmas cards.

I trust you will enjoy the newsletter and further insight into our school life. Regular updates are put on Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/allsaintscsch) and Twitter (https://twitter.com/allsaintscsch)

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a happy and peaceful Christmas and all the very best for 2018.

With every good wish

Yours sincerely,

Clare Cantle **Headteacher**

God grant you:

The light in Christmas, which is faith;

The warmth of Christmas, which is love;

The radiance of Christmas, which is purity;

The righteousness of Christmas, which is justice;

The believe in Christmas, which is truth:

The all of Christmas, which is Christ













